Kimberly Wojtkow

From: Natalie Brown <natalie@blazinghoops.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 30, 2023 10:43 AM

To: City Clerk Staff

Subject: Alcohol License Appeal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon, This is an email | wanted to send out expressing urgency to the matter that | would like to appeal my
Alcohol License for Walgreens in Whitewater. My Alcohol License was denied, and | would like to start this process as
soon as possible.

My name is Natalie Brown, and my address is 1024 W Starin Rd, Whitewater WI 53190.

Thank you so much!
Natalie Brown.



